

NUNAVUT TUNNGAVIK INC. ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Rankin Inlet, Nunavut

October 22-24, 2019

Resolution #: RSA-19-10-15

Government Staff Housing in Nunavut

Moved by: Helena Maliki

Seconded by: Levi Barnabas

WHEREAS; the Government of Nunavut expends millions of dollars a year on staff housing leases to house its employees in Nunavut;

AND WHEREAS the Government of Nunavut has many empty staff housing units while many Inuit live in overcrowded social housing units in Nunavut;

AND WHEREAS adequate housing is critically important to improve health determinants and educational attainment, safety and security for Inuit;

AND WHEREAS a thorough review of housing needs and housing policies need to be conducted to better understand how Inuit may access social and staff housing units and homeownership supports;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Members of Nunavut Tunngavik Inc. call upon the Government of Nunavut to conduct a thorough analysis of its staff housing, public housing and homeownership policies and programs.

In Favour: All Carried: X Against: Defeated: Abstention:

Dated: October 24, 2019